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MFE CYBER SECURITY WARNING
This email originated from outside our organisation. Please take extra
care when clicking on any links or opening any attachments.

s 9(2)(a) , Acting Manager Ministerial Services,
| refer to your email dated 3/2/23 referring me to three links associated with "Chemtrails" and

stating "The Ministry for the Environment does not have any information on work in progress
or completed by the United Nations. You will need to contact them directly........ "

With respect sir, my question was to you at Ministry, not the UN. NZ should be controlling our
local environment, not the UN. | ask why have you referred me to the UN? So does the
Ministry have any information regarding spraying of the Environment - you did not answer the
question.

With regard to the three links they do not answer my question as at now. | am not interested in
historical data. Please answer the question.

Regards,
s 9(2)(a)

Sent with Proton Mail secure email.

------- Original Message -------
On Friday, February 3rd, 2023 at 11:51 AM, Ministerials <ministerials@mfe.govt.nz>
wrote:

Kia ora s %@@

Please find attached the response to your email dated 7 January 2023.

Nga mihi nui,
Te Hinemoa
Advisor | Kaitohutohu

Ministerial Services
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